Pam McElroy <pmcelroy@exeternh.gov>

Fwd: Thoughts for Mon's meeting
2 messages

Melissa Roy <mroy@exeternh.gov> Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 11:29 AM
To: Pam McElroy <pmcelroy@exeternh.gov>, Russ Dean <rdean@exeternh.gov>

—--—-—-- Forwarded message ——-—--—--

From: Nancy Belanger <nbelanger@exeternh.gov>

Date: Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 9:30 AM

Subject: Fwd: Thoughts for Mon's meeting

To: Melissa Roy <mroy@exeternh.gov>

Cc: Russ Dean <rdean@exeternh.gov>, David Sharples <dsharples@exeternh.gov>

Please see below email from Elieen Flockhart regarding 23 Water Street park.
Thank you,

Nancy

Forwarded message
From: Nancy Belanger <nbelanger4 11@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 9:25 AM

Subject: Fwd: Thoughts for Mon's meeting

To: Nancy Belanger <nbelanger@exetemh.gov>

————-- Forwarded message
Frem: <hartflock@comcast.net>

Date: Sun, Mar 3, 2024 at 5:18 PM

Subject: Thoughts for Mon's meeting

To: npapakonstantis@exeternh.gov <npapakonstantis@exeternh.gov>, Julie Gilman <gilmanjd@comcast.net>, Molly Cowan
<molly.cowannh@gmail.com>, Dan Chartrand <dchartra@rcn.com>, Nancy Belanger <nbelanger411@gmail.com>

Hello Niko, Julie, Molly, Nancy and Dan

As | am unable to attend the meeting tomorrow night, | wanted to send some thoughts for you to
consider.regarding the Pair Point Park project.

* Last July we learned that the town would need an additional $3.5 million dollars to complete the
siphon project. We attended the hearing and voted to solve a difficult problem.

We accepted this as taxpayers and community members

Now we have been given a gift to replace an eyesore of over 30 years with a small pocket park
After all those years excitement grew as did volunteers eager to help

Process does have its place, but so does opportunity

Opportunity does not always knock twice

Recognizing this as a very busy time, it might be a time to think outside the box and let this project
have a very basic beginning

Let the folks who have offered to do the excavating get us thru a level site

» Keep the street fence, work on the riverside fence if possible

» We can do this if we all work together!!



Down the road plans for ADA accessible walkways, landscaping, trees, benches and all that can be
dreamed will certainly involve more than those of us here.

Small projects that have such a visible streetscape and welcoming feel, when they are supported by
town government send a message that we as community are valued.

We can do this together!

thanks

Eileen Flockhart

7 Jacks Ct. Exeter

Nancy Belanger

Nancy A. Belanger

Pam McElroy <pmcelroy@exeternh.gov> Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 11:44 AM
To: Melissa Roy <mroy@exeternh.gov>
Cc: Russ Dean <rdean@exeternh.gov>

I will add this as supplemental to the Select Board Packet for 3/4/24.
[Quoted text hidden]

Pant McElroy

Town of Exeter

Senior Executive Assistant, Town Manager's Office
603-773-6102

Human Services Administrator

603-773-6116



